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SUBJECT: Financial Responsibility - Corrective Action & Liability
Cook Composites & Polymers
WID 980615439

Dear Mr. Bostwick:

The Department received your February 12, 1996 submittal which contained
revised corrective action cost estimates for Cook Composites & Volymers Co.'s
(CCP) hazardous waste facility located at 340 Railroad Street in Saukville,
Wisconsin. The cost estimates were submitted in response to the Department's
February 1, 1996 letter which requested additional detail on costs associated
with consulting engineering services, and also requested costs be included to
cover CCP's ground-water monitoring program.

We have completed a review of the revised cost estimates, and have determined
that they adequately address the issues discussed in our February 1, 1996
letter, and are acceptable corrective action cost estimates. CCF has
previously stated that it plans to use the net worth method to establish proof
of financial responsibility for these corrective action costs. Since the cost
estimates have now been approved, please submit the net worth test to me
within 60 days of the date of this letter. The net worth test must meet the
requirements of s. 144.443(4), Wis. Stats.

On January 23, 1996, the Department also received a Hazardous Waste Facility
Certificate of Liability Insurance for CCP's Saukville facility. We have
reviewed the certificate and determined that it meets the requirements of
s. NR 685.08, Wis. Adm. Code. It is acceptable as proof of financial
responsibility for liability coverage.

If you have any questions regarding these matters, please feel free to contact
me at (608) 267-7515.

Sincerely,

CM,^ D. \UUt^ji
Colleen D. Hellenbrand, Administrative Assistant
Hazardous Waste Management Section
Bureau of Solid & Hazardous Waste Management
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Quality Natural Resources Management
Through Excellent Customer Servfce


